

207

6-7-20

DFM JMs at debate.

DFM Intro

Exec meetings - Sp Note.

DOJ Times - Strategy meeting?

~~① Minutes~~

DFM Normal Exec - will come back to Str.

① Minutes - Agreed? (Yes)

DFC Advise colleagues -
paper on dignor
3-meeting rule for Thurs.

② COVID update.

DOH

[]

25 pos cases in last 7 days.

Steady pattern of pos cases.

No deaths - last 3 days.

Completed testing for all staff + residents in care homes who wanted it.

When to repeat testing - UK-wide work.

20+ care homes - cases

Visiting to care homes which are clear - conditions for visits set by care homes.

Fm dFm lost connection
- any comments on update?

X (Pause to await dFm return)

Fm - DOH - up to each care home to allow visits.
for hospital - Trust/local manage
or Regional advice?

DOH Regional advice but Trusts - local approach.
Western Trust - maternity issue,

③ Actions

dFm Sp Note.

④ Baptisms / marriages

dFm Sp Note.

DOH Brings no of points into align^{ment}.
officials coming under pressure -
implementing reqs.

Fm Clarity
10 July - marriage/baptism
indooes; 1 Aug - other venues as

well.

10 July - can people use hotel for reception? (after church wedding)
- 50 at each?

CSA Risk perspective - as long as venues can provide social distancing etc, no reason why not.

DOF Advice - when announceⁿ made, ELS shd know - Registry offices under pressure - backlog. To be aware. Relaxation welcome, but registrars under pressure.

DOF Ref in paper - Bfs City Council - larger venue - shd read Bfs Castle?
x Check consistency
Concern - already opened restaurants + hotels, but other properties (eg National Trust) - no weddings.
Consistency - licence, social distancing - have wedding/reception anywhere
Creating confusion
Make as simple as poss.
Fewer changes we make - less pressure on officials, makes more sense

- purpose of travel
- wedding reception in hotel.
- have church full of people no

matter what the occasion.
Simplify - if venue can social distance, provide service.
lot of venues under pressure.
Just say - go ahead, + let venue decide on whether to go ahead.

dFM

KP on leave

Right - shd be simple
Need changes to regs
larger council venues eg Rfs
Castle.

Fm

I asked - why private venues -
they asked for 1 Aug.
Enabling regs - wanted to be
ready for 1 Aug.

DOH

That's for venue to decide,
not for Sec - we shd advise what
is safe or not.
No difference - stately home,
venue, hotel
Make clear - not all venues will
be ready, deal direct with venues

dFM

Content - we can do.
C Stewart - shd be ticked up.

DOH

Remove Reg 5 by this Thurs -
one understanding.

CS Not aware was to be removed (Reg 5)
- wd welcome that, much easier
for public to understand.

CMD Paper for Thurs - tidy up Reg 5
- legis for imposing lockdown -
what to do for localized lock-down.
DFE advised - sector asked for 1
Aug for practical reasons.

CSA Correct.

DAERA Agree - keep simple
knack of complications.
Social distancing in each
building - capacity of venue
for each building, not set no.
for every venue.
Social distancing - concentrate on.

dfm Suspend Reg 5 rather than
delete?

DDH Yes

dfm Nos - stick to particular nos.

PM Shdn't differentiate between
venues - say, from 10 July,
can use - but advise some
venues won't be ready - up
to venue to decide on own
morning content

dfm ^{Also content} Amend recomm to reflect?

I, IV + V OK

Agreed?

Yes

Construction

DOF

Met with sector - support economic activity

Construction - public sector projects.

Prioritize - pipeline of projects
CONSTR - getting back, but not fully back

Fuelbrough scheme - reduce from Aug.

Capital money - bring forward admin work a.s.a.p.

No guarantee - if we have Cap a end of year, Treas may not let us use as resource.

Gross - dept gap, chaired by DOF, - uniformity of approach.

dfm

Agree recomm?

Yes

FM AdHoc

Sp Note

(b) Other Exec Matters

FM None

AOR

~~FM~~ DJS Letter from DFE - economy,
Treasury - meeting to be
scheduled - look-forward piece.

FM DFE paper for Times?

DFE Unspent money allocated to
bus. funding - will work on
that - need Exec consensus.
I brought broad paper -
gaps/lobbying
mins have responded.

Exec shd consider - whole issue
of economic recovery - collective
approach, for all depts.

Thought we wd have Recovery
meeting this week.
Business community watching

- look at a.s.a.p.

Public domain - up to 100,000 people unemployed by Autumn
- need exec approach, collective decisions

FM Unspent money - same as wider economic piece?

DFE Intertwined, shd look at both. ○
a.s.a.p.
Exec office bringing forward?

DFC Arts / Culture
Issued paper
Hardship
Funding needed - cultural aspects of economy.

FM Loans / grants or all grants? ○

DFC Didn't see ref to loans -
Baehett 188m - heritage / arts.

FM DOF knows?

DOF We will ask treat for clarity
- DOF to manage. ○
DFC paper on Arts require^m
GB - paper on Wed

DOF X Get DFE/DOF paper to Exec - (Thurs)
redistribution of funding
- officials to work together

DOF Airports
Her Wings / City A/P has to change
licence.
EasyJet - International.
Can't continue contract - Her
Wings will be notified

LPP/LAP

LPP/LAP

Contract ending 10/14 days earlier.
Financial pressure on City A/P.

DOF Paper - Business Rates Newspaper
- Thurs?

PM More info on Wed re Barnett
Consequential - at Exec for
X Thurs?

DOF Aim to have info for Exec for
Thurs

PM Feed into DFE paper re unspent
funds
Apprenticeships

DOF Money for businesses which

missed out
clarity on ~~the~~ Wed for Exec on
Thurs.
